
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING PLACES 

Stoke-on-Trent City Council is conducting a review of polling places following 
a Local Government Boundary Commission for England review in accordance 
with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended by the Electoral 
Registration and Administration Act 2013). 

Representations are invited from electors within the City, elected members, 
local political parties and organisations that have expertise in relation to 
access for people with different types of disability. 

Persons or bodies making representations should, if possible, give alternative 
places that may be used as polling places. 

Comments and representations may be submitted as follows: 

By Post :  Elections Office 
Civic Centre 
Glebe Street,  
Stoke-on-Trent,  
ST4 1HH  

Email address: elections@stoke.gov.uk  

Website address www.stoke.gov.uk  

Documents relating to the review can be inspected on the Council’s website at 
www.stoke.gov.uk or at the Council Offices 
 

 
Timetable for the Review: 

Publication of notice and 
commencement of review 

Monday 18 July 2022 

Public consultation period 
closes 

Friday 12 August 2022 

Polling Place schedule to be 
approved at Full Council 

Thursday 20 October 2022 

Register of Elector published Thursday 1 December 2022 

 
 

Jon Rouse CBE, Returning Officer,  
Stoke-on-Trent City Council 

http://www.stoke.gov.uk/
http://www.stoke.gov.uk/

